From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2021 9:10 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Rebekkah

Last_Name :
Naputi

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

| strongly oppose redistricting the North County Area, which if separated, is a cause for major concern and has the
possibility of creating numerous problems throughout the community. North County has many different cities,
unincorporated areas, ethnicity, and cultural diversity; however, it is one community. We have different issues and
different concerns and the community as a whole needs one Supervisor to fight for us at the County Board.

Thank you.

Submit :
Submit





